
 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Kangaroo Kids as we celebrate The Week of the Young Child! The 

Week of the Young Child is an annual celebration hosted by the 

National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) 

celebrating early learning, young children, their teachers, and 

families. We're so excited for a week long celebration of our youngest 

learners! 

 

 

 

 

1047 Rt. 28, Branchburg, NJ 08876                    (908) 231-7800 or check our “News” page! 


